
Dear Warrington Borough council, 

I am writing to you today to express my concern with the new 
housing developments and how they will greatly disrupt traffic in our 
wonderful town. 

Southward traffic movement from and to Warrington has always 
been stretched by the Manchester ship canal the Bridgewater canal. 
The proposal to build thousands of houses would just aggravate the 
problem. I do not see how or where you could build another bridge 
over the ship canal without causing mass destruction of people’s 
homes. Another thing is that you would need to widen the roads for 
all the new cars that would be travelling along our roads which 
would cause a lot more pollution and turn the roads into gridlock. 

I hope you understand my views about the new development and I 
hope you take very careful consideration when thinking about the 
development. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 




